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Stakeholder meeting invitation on DEQ’s potential air quality rule revisions
You hold an air quality permit with Oregon DEQ. You are invited to participate in stakeholder meetings to discuss potential air quality rule revisions. DEQ is holding stakeholder meetings in Portland, Pendleton, Eugene, and Medford during the month of August to discuss potential air quality rule revisions prior to releasing the proposed rules for public comment.  Potential revisions include:
Changes to particulate matter and opacity standards
Changes to the New Source Review program
Changes to make air quality rules clearer
Changes to the definition of categorically insignificant activities
For more information on the stakeholder meetings, see D
E
Q’s website at 
http://www.deq.state.or.us/aq/permit/index.htm
 or contact Jill Inahara at 503-229-5001, inahara.jill@deq.state.or.us
. DEQ plans to release the proposed rules for public comment in October 2013.
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